
Visit to the UN Information Centre for India & Bhutan , New Delhi 

A group of ten students along with a teacher visited the UN Information Centre for India 

& Bhutan, New Delhi on 27
th

 March’18, representing Delhi Public School, Gurgaon on 

the occasion of International Day of Remembrance of the victims of slavery transatlantic 

slave trade. 

As we reached we were shown an informative and very exciting poster exhibition which 

focused on displaying the African-Americans who achieved great goals in life. 

It was followed by a film screening which further gave us an insight into the African 

cultures and rituals. The African culture is indeed filled with vibrancy, colours and joy. 

The film also took us into the details of the horrifying transatlantic Slave Trade. The 

film’s name was “Fimiliar Faces, Unexpected Places: A famous African Diaspora” 

Last but not the least, we had an eye opening discussion with two powerful and strong 

women Ms. Savya Seth and Ms. Peggy Mohan about Slave trade, bonded labour and 

human trafficking. Ms. Savya Seth and Ms. Peggy Mohan have worked with the victims 

of slave trade and human trafficking. Both of them are still striving hard to rescue more 

and more victims and spread awareness among the people. 

One important lesson we all learnt was that as young people we must realize the 

importance of equality and dignity of the people. It was certainly a memorable and 

enriching experience. 

- Kudrat Mehta & Jyotika Malhotra 

                  Class IX 

 

 

  


